
 

 

Hydro One Networks Inc. 

483 Bay Street 

7th Floor South Tower 

Toronto, Ontario M5G 2P5 

HydroOne.com 

Joanne Richardson 

Director, Major Projects and 

Partnerships 

C 416.902.4326 

Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com 

 

  

   

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

October 21, 2024 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2024-0155 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Leave to Construct Application – St. Clair Transmission 

Line Project – OEB’s Decision on Confidentiality – Extension Request 

In accordance with the OEB’s Decision on Confidentiality issued on October 16, 2024. Hydro One shall file 

with the OEB a redacted version of the Contract Documents and interrogatory responses to OEB Staff 6(a), 

10(a), 10(f-h), 11, 12(g) and 12(m), reflecting the OEB’s findings in this decision, by October 21, 2024. As 

part of this filing, Hydro One shall include a table that meets the requirements of section 5.1.4(b) of the 

Practice Direction in respect of its redactions of the Contract Documents and interrogatory responses. 

Hydro One is respectfully requesting a 2-day extension, until Wednesday, October 23, 2024, to file the 

redacted versions of the Contract Documents and interrogatory responses that would have otherwise been 

due today October 21, 2024, in accordance with the OEB’s Decision on Confidentiality. Hydro One is making 

best efforts to complete the redacted versions of the Contract Documents and interrogatory responses, 

however the additional time will be required to finalize and file. 

An electronic copy of this letter has been filed using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 


